


	

	

San Andres Island, May 24th, 2018 

 
Forgivable Study Credits for Black Communities 

 
 

• There is an opportunity to access forgivable credits for higher education in 
Colombia in the second semester of 2018 through the ICETEX 

 
 
The Departmental Government, through the Secretariat of Education, is informing 
the community that the call to access forgivable credits to pursue higher education 
in Colombia in the second half of 2018 for BLACK COMMUNITIES is currently 
open. The detailed information can be found at the following link: 
http://www.icetex.gov.co/dnnpro5/esco/fondos/programasespeciales/comunidades
negras.aspx. 
 
The Special Fund of Educational Credits of Black Communities is a mechanism by 
means of which the access, permanence and graduation of students of Black 
Communities to the inclusive Higher Education System is facilitated, in order to 
guarantee them the right to have equality of opportunities in relation to the rest of 
Colombian society. (The expression, Black Communities, includes the Afro-
Colombian, Raizals and Palenqueras Populations). 
 
The Secretariat of Education strongly recommends young people from San Andres 
and Providence to request their forgivable credit for higher education at an 
accredited high-quality university. 
 
Higher education, in addition of being a privilege, is an opportunity to improve their 
quality of life and that of their family. Do not hesitate to approach the Departmental 
Secretariat of Education for more information. 
 
CARRYOUT UNIVERSITY STUDIES AT A HIGH QUALITY HIGHER EDUCATION INSTITUTION, 
REQUEST YOUR EDUCATIONAL CREDIT NOW! 
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